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Date:    February 19, 2021 

 

To:  Jacob Ritzenthaler, Regulatory Policy Advocate 

Office of Lt. Governor Jon Husted 

  

Copy:  Carrie Kuruc, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office 

                        Office of Lt. Governor Jon Husted  

 

From:  Becky Phillips, Administrative Rules Coordinator 

 

Re:  Memorandum of Response to Common Sense Initiative Office Review of 

                        Rules 5123:2-5-05 and 5123-10-05 

 

 

 

Thank you for reviewing proposed rescission of rule 5123:2-5-05 (Early Intervention Services 

Certification Standards) and adoption of replacement rule 5123-10-05 (Early Intervention 

Program - Developmental Specialist Certification).  The Department will proceed to file the rules 

with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review. 
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